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South Salem students Glory Lyatuu, Megha Joshi, and Anna Chau organized a 
community concert that was held on June 16 to raise money for The Music 
Lessons Project, a recently formed nonprofit that funds personalized music 
instruction for Salem Keizer Schools’ students with limited resources.  The 
Salem Youth Music Festival featured talented students from South Salem, 
Sprague, and West Salem High Schools and raised over $800 for the project. 
The student organizers hope to make this concert an annual tradition in order 
to continue to support private music lessons for students who cannot afford 
them as well as the opportunity for talented high school musicians to play for 
the Salem-Keizer community.  
 


